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Circular No.: CIR_KGS/2025-26/027               August 13, 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings of the Day!!  
 

Kindly note that the students and staff of Kunwar’s Global School will proudly observe 
the 79th Independence Day on August 15, 2025 with patriotic fervour and solemnity. 
 
 August 15, 2025(Friday) will be a holiday for the students of Pre-Primary (Nursery, 

LKG & UKG) 
 Attendance for the students of classes 1 to 12 is compulsory on Friday (August 15, 

2025). 
 The reporting time is as usual (7:45 am). The dispersal would be around 11:00 am. 
 The school gate will close after 7:45 am and the late comers will not be entertained after 

that. 
 Students of classes 1 to 12 should come to school in their respective House uniforms 

and white shoes only and should carry a water-bottle, small tiffin/snacks and no bag. 
 Parents should ensure that their ward should not come to school empty stomach and 

must have the morning breakfast. 
 The school transport will run as usual for those who use the same.  
 This can also be noted that the school will remain closed on August 16, 2025(Saturday) 

on account of Janmashtami as already given on School’s website. 
 
 
Warm Regards,   
 
 

Principal 


